Bloomsburg Area School District 

Board of School Directors 

Special Meeting  

Monday, 13 September 2010      

6:00 p.m. 
Bloomsburg Middle School Library 
MINUTES

Attendance

A special meeting of the Bloomsburg Area School District Board of School Directors was called to order at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, 13 September 2010, in the Bloomsburg Middle School library, followed by the pledge to the flag.  Directors in attendance were:  Mrs. Bonnie Crawford, Mrs. Bonnie Fiedler, Mr. Brent Hock, Mr. Justin Hummel, Mr. David Klingerman Jr., Dr. Francis Peters, Mrs. Sandra Rupp, and Mr. Thomas Tobin.  
Bloomsburg Area School District administrators in attendance were:  Mr. Stephen Bressi, Dr. Cosmas Curry, and Mr. Michael Upton.  
Others present were:  Ms. Crystal Deiterich, Ms. Susan Martz, Ms. Cristina Mathews, Mrs. Pam Szilagyi, and Ms. Kristina Unger.    
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS & PERSONS WISHING TO SPEAK 

No one wished to address the board at this time.  

SCHOOL DIRECTOR CANDIDATE INTERVIEWS 

At this point in the meeting, the school board interviewed four candidates for the school director vacancy on the Bloomsburg Area School District board of directors.  The four candidates were:  Ms. Crystal Deiterich, Ms. Susan Martz, Ms. Cristina Mathews, and Ms. Kristina Unger.    
APPROVAL OF SCHOOL BOARD DIRECTOR 
After the conclusion of the interviews, each of the eight board members were given a ballot and instructed to circle the name of the candidate they would like to serve on the board, for a term ending in November 2011.  The ballot indicated five votes for Ms. Mathews (Mrs. Crawford, Mrs. Fiedler, Mr. Hummel, Dr. Peters, and Mrs. Rupp), one vote for Ms. Deiterich (Mr. Tobin), and two votes for Ms. Unger (Mr. Hock and Mr. Klingerman).  Mrs. Rupp made the motion to approve Mrs. Mathews as a school director, Mrs. Crawford seconded the motion, and the motion then passed by a unanimous voice vote.  

Mr. Hock left the meeting at this time (7:01 p.m.).  

PRESENTATION OF MR. BRESSI’S 2010-2011 GOALS 

At this time, Mr. Bressi presented his professional goals for 2010-2011.  

INFORMATION – GRADUATE RECOGNITION REQUEST FOR CLASS OF 2011  
Dr. Curry provided the board with information that will allow a local company to congratulate seniors on a job well done in June of 2011.  This is allowable as per policy #913.  
Adjournment 
At 7:27 p.m., Mrs. Fiedler made the motion to adjourn the meeting, and Mrs. Rupp seconded the motion.  The motion passed by a unanimous voice vote.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Stephanie Kessler 

Recording Secretary 

